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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket NO. 24-00044
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2025 4:22:49 PM

Attaches is petitions from Candlewood Lakes opposing the proposed water rate increase from
Limestone Water.

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 13, 2025 at 4:31 p.m.










